

'A caring school where every child matters' (OFSTED)

Newburgh Primary School
Kipling Avenue
Warwick
CV34 6LD

Telephone: 01926 775453 Email: admin2325@welearn365.com

13th September 2019

Phonic/Reading Meeting – Monday 21st October

Dear Parents/Carers.

There will be a phonics and reading meeting for parents of children in Year 1 and Reception on Monday 21st October at 5.30pm in the main school hall.

Parents of children in Year 2 are welcome to attend.

As you may be aware, during the summer term all Year 1 children will undergo a Phonics Screening Check, which will show how well they can use their phonic skills in their reading. We teach daily phonic lessons in Reception and Year 1 and would like to share some of our strategies with you to help you support your children at home.

Children are expected to read three times a week at home in order to meet their weekly reading target. We would like to support you in achieving this by providing strategies to help develop your child's reading and to explain how some of the books we send home are best used.

We hope that you will be able to join us for this meeting.

Please return the reply slip by Friday 11th October.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Caroline Maisey Lower School Leader

Reception and Year 1 Phonic/Reading Meeting – Monday 21st October 2019

















